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Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to Emergency department 
closures 2010-2017. 
 
1. On how many occasions have your emergency departments been closed to 
new admissions during financial years 2010/2011, 2014/15, 2015/16 and 
2016/17? 
 
2. For each emergency department closure, please state the duration of and 
the reason for the closure. 
 
3. For each emergency department closure, please also state the number of 
patients which were diverted elsewhere as a result of the department closing. 
 
Maidstone and Tunbridge Wells NHS Trust have not fully closed to 
admissions in the years stated. 
 


